Donna Johnson

From: Dallas Durrance <dadplumbinganddraincleaning@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2024 10:01 AM

To: Valdez, Jose; Donna Johnson

Subject: Re: 400 Centennial Pkwy - Lexington Plantation Pool - Plumber

On Wed, Nov 20, 2024 at 1:18 PM Valdez, Jose <jvaldez@bmsmanagement.com> wrote:

Hello Mrs. Johnson,

Per our conversation earlier today, the plumber for permit number PCOM-2206-003 will be changing
from Richard’s to D.A.D plumbing.

All other contractors are correct and will remain the same.

Please reach out to me if you have any questions or need anything else from my part.
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Jose Valdez
Project Manager

245 Tillinghast Street
Fayetteville, NC 28301
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jvaldez@bmsmanagement.com

24-HOUR EMERGENCY RESPONSE: 877.730.1948
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America's oldest & most trusted restoration company since 1948
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hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the information is strictly prohibited. If you received this transmittal in
error, please delete it from your computer system and contact the sender. Thank you.



